Certificate of Compliance

MASSACHUSETTS BROADCASTERS ASSOCIATION
ALTERNATIVE BROADCAST INSPECTION PROGRAM

This will certify that

WMVY-FM

has undergone the Alternative Broadcast Inspection Program
of the Massachusetts Broadcasters Association pursuant to

an agreement between the MBA and the Enforcement Bureau
of the Federal Communications Commission.

WMVY-FM 88.7 Edgartown, MA Facility ID 175715
has satisfactorily completed this inspection program and shall
be exempt from routine inspections by the FCC for a period
of three (3) years from the date of this certificate with certain
exceptions as noted in the ABIP agreement between the
broadcast station and the MBA.

Date Certified: June 09, 2016
Expiration Date: June 09, 2019

Robert A. Shotwell ordan Walton

FCC PG-1-15015 ‘A Executive Director
SBE CPBE 50815
NARTE Master Engineer E1-00099

ABIP Inspector




Massachusetts
Broadcasters
Association

July 15, 2016

To: Paul Finn, WMVY-FM
Fr: Jordan Walton, Massachusetts Broadcasters Association

Re: Alternative Broadcast Inspection Program Certificate

Congratulations! Enclosed, please find your Massachusetts Broadcasters Association
Alternative Broadcast Inspection Program Certificate of Compliance for WMVY-FM.
Your certificates should be placed in plain view in one of two places:

1) On the wall in the entrance area of the station’s main studio.
2) In the station’s FCC authorization binder at the main studio.

Your station now has the right to verbally inform any person who enters the main studio
of the station — who identifies himself/herself as an FCC inspector seeking to conduct an
FCC inspection- that the station holds a valid Certificate of Compliance from the
Massachusetts Broadcasters Association.

Your station is now safe from further FCC inspection — notwithstanding a “Targeted
Tower Safety Inspection,” “Comptlaint Driven Inspection,” or the inspection of any EEO
or political advertising materials required to be placed in your station’s public file — for a
period of three years from the date on the certificate.

Thank you for taking advantage of one of the most beneficial programs the MBA has to
offer.

Sincerely,

oo, Wkt

ordan Walton
Executive Director
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